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16 December 2020 
 

 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
In line with Scottish Government guidance and providing Dundee remains within Tier 3 or lower of COVID 
-19 restrictions, we would anticipate a return to swimming within the Physical Education curriculum during 
January 2021. We would ask that you read and share the following advice with your child to help ensure 
a safe return to swimming activities: 
 

• Young people are encouraged to maintain physical distancing wherever possible. 

• The use of showers is discouraged and will not be used, therefore we advise any young person taking 
part in PE activities to shower at home. 

• To avoid unnecessary contamination of the pool water and to maintain appropriate chemical balances, 
it is advised that make-up, deodorants and perfumes are not worn before swimming. 

• To maintain good hygiene levels and reduce any spread of the virus, where necessary young people 
will be asked to wipe down their own changing area or equipment. 

• In the interests of health and safety and to avoid disruption of learning opportunities, young people 
should be reminded to follow all instructions from school staff. 

 
A gentle reminder from my last letter (November 2020) regarding false school fire alarms, pupils are not 
permitted to use aerosol products in school.  Although ‘roll on’ deodorants are permitted, please consider 
this alongside the above safety points. 
 
As always, we will adapt our approaches based upon the most recent guidelines and continue to make 
every effort to return to a full offer of physical activities as soon as practically possible. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
         
Mr McAninch 
Headteacher  
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